
SWEET CORN & PEPPER CROP INSURANCE 
July 31                                                                                                      deadline to enroll/renew 
The USDA’s Risk Management Agency (RMA) reminds Georgia fresh market sweet corn and 
pepper growers that the final date to apply for crop insurance coverage for the 2026 crop year is 
July 31. Current policyholders who wish to make changes to their existing coverage also have until 
the July 31 sales closing date to do so. Federal crop insurance is critical to the farm safety net. It 
helps producers and owners manage revenue risks and strengthens the rural economy. Coverage is 
available for fresh market sweet corn in Colquitt, Decatur, Grady, Miller, Mitchell, Seminole, Tift, 
and Worth counties. Coverage is also available for peppers in Brooks, Colquitt, Cook, Echols, 
Grady, Lowndes, Thomas, Tift, Ware, and Worth counties. Growers are encouraged to visit their 
crop insurance agent soon to learn specific details for the 2026 crop year. Crop insurance is sold 
and delivered solely through private crop insurance agents. A list of crop insurance agents is 
available online using the RMA Agent Locator. Producers can use the RMA Cost Estimator to get 
a premium amount estimate of their insurance needs online. Learn more about crop insurance and 
the modern farm safety net at https://rma.usda.gov. USDA is an equal opportunity provider, 
employer and lender. The Georgia Farm Bureau Mutual Insurance Company is now contracted 
with four companies – American Farm Bureau (AFBIS), Rain & Hail, Great American, and Sompo 
to offer crop insurance. GFB has over 70 experienced crop insurance agents (and growing) across 
the state to help their members protect their investment. Find your local agent and learn more at 
www.gfbinsurance.com or email crops@gfbinsurance.com for more details. USDA is an equal 
opportunity provider, employer and lender. 
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